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Dear Editor,

[ am a research scientist in the Department of Internal Medicine at the University of lowa, and
have published more than 30 scientific papers in peer-reviewed English language journals. I have
reviewed and edited manuscript entitled "Angiopoietin-1, -2, Tie-2 and VEGF expressions in rat
with UC and CRC" by Wei-Xin Liu et al. for grammar, spelling and other language errors. I
believe that the language of this manuscript has now reached Grade A and is publishable in your
Journal.

Sincerely,

gang Yu, MD, PhD
Department of Internal Medicine
University of lowa
[owa City, A 52242, USA
Phone:319-335-6942
Email: yang-yu@uiowa.edu




